

24th November 2020

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Performance

Dear Parents,

Due to the current situation, we are making alternative arrangements to celebrate Christmas in school.

We are all very sad we won't be able to have our Year 1 and 2 Nativity or the Reception Christmas concert which we all love. As an alternative this year, each class in Early Years and Key Stage 1 are working hard to put together their own special Christmas performance which we will complete, record and then share with you instead.

There will be lots of other events happening within school which we will be in touch about, but we promise we will make the season as special and memorable as we possibly can.

Best wishes,

Vicky Hearson Deputy Head

v.hearson@ebor.academy

